
ST PATRICK’S CHURCH, PENNYBURN  
Sunday 6.00 pm: (Sat) Vigil; 9.45 am & 12.15 pm: Mass  
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 7.30 am: Mass, 10 am: Mass followed by Rosary  
Wednesday 7.30 am: Mass; 10.00 am: Mass followed by Rosary; 7.00 pm:  
Mass Saturday 10.00 am Mass  
 

ST BRIGID’S CHURCH, CARNHILL  
Sunday 6.00 pm: (Sat) Vigil; 10.30 am & 12.30 pm: Mass  
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 8.50 am: Rosary; 9.15 am: Mass  
Thursday: 6.30 pm: Mass;  
Saturday 10.30 am: Rosary; 11.00 am: Mass  
Confessions after 11.am Mass on Saturdays  
 

ST JOSEPH’S CHURCH, GALLIAGH  
Sunday 7.15 pm: (Sat) Vigil; 9.00 am & 11.00 am: Mass  
Monday - Friday 10.30 am: Rosary; 11.00 am: Mass  
Thursday 7 pm: Holy Hour for the Unborn & Expectant Mothers (in Our Lady’s Chapel).  
 
 

Marriages 3 months’ notice must be given to the parish before date of marriage.  
 

Baptisms Please contact the Parish office by phone to book.  
 

Safeguarding If you have any concerns with regard to safeguarding children or adults in need of 
protection within the Church, please contact Maire Gormley, the Diocesan Designated Liaison 
Person (DLP) at tel: +447596 500 793 or email: mairegormley@derrydiocese.org or PSNI (Police 
Service of N Ireland) 101 or Social Services: Western HSC Trust, +442871314090 (Ask for the 
Duty Social Worker).  

                                               World Day of Prayer for Vocations 

Today, the Fourth Sunday of Easter or Good Shepherd Sunday is a 
special day for everyone in our parish.  We celebrate the World Day 
of Prayer for Vocations.  We ask that we may be filled with joy and 
the Holy Spirit as we carry on the mission of Jesus, the Good                  
Shepherd.  This year marks the 60th Anniversary of the World Day of 
Prayer for Vocations. We see in Jesus, the Good Shepherd, the heart 
of every calling. He says, “A good shepherd lays down his life for the 
sheep.” The mission of Jesus culminated in His self-sacrificing love. 
He gave Himself so that we might live. This is the great mystery of love present in the 
Eucharist: “This is my body, given up for you. This is my blood, poured out for you.” 
Everyone is called, and everyone has a vocation in the Church. 
Let us pray for one another that we may be strengthened in our Christian vocations 
as married and single people, priests, deacons and religious.  May our young people 
listen to God’s call and be encouraged to respond generously.  The theme for World 
Day of Prayer for Vocations this year is ‘Vocation: Grace and Mission’. In his message 
for Vocations Sunday, Pope Francis says: “This day is a precious opportunity for          
recalling with wonder that the Lord’s call is grace, a complete gift, and at the same 
time a commitment to bring the Gospel to others.’  
Pope Francis compared the gift of a vocation to a “divine seed that springs up in the 
soil of our existence, opens our hearts to God and to others, so that we can share 
with them the treasure we ourselves have found.” Love is also a very important part 
of vocation, the pope said. “This is the fundamental structure of what we mean by 
vocation: God calls us in love and we, in gratitude, respond to him in love.” 
Pope Francis quoted St Paul’s words in the Letter to the Ephesians: “The apostle Paul 
opens before us a remarkable horizon: In Christ, God the Father ‘chose us                  
before the foundation of the world to be holy and blameless in his sight in love. He 
destined us for adoption as his children through Jesus Christ, according to the good 
pleasure of his will.’”  
“These words,” he explained, “allow us to glimpse life at its fullest: God has 
‘conceived’ us in his image and likeness and desires us to be his sons and daughters. 
Pope Francis concluded his message with a prayer written by St Paul VI for the first 
World Day of Vocations on April 11, 1964. 
“O Jesus, divine Shepherd of souls, you called the apostles and made them fishers of 

men. Continue to draw to yourself ardent and generous souls from among the young, 
in order to make them your followers and your ministers. Give them a share in your 
ǘƘƛǊǎǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŘŜƳǇǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ŀƭƭΧ hǇŜƴ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƘŜ ƘƻǊƛȊƻƴǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŜƴǘƛǊŜ ǿƻǊƭŘΧ 

By responding to your call, may they prolong your mission here on earth, build up 
ȅƻǳǊ aȅǎǘƛŎŀƭ .ƻŘȅΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘΣ ŀƴŘ ōŜ ΨǘƘŜ ǎŀƭǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŜŀǊǘƘΩ ŀƴŘ ΨǘƘŜ ƭƛƎƘǘ 
ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘΩέ όaǘ рΥмоύΦ   Visit Pope Francis: The Church is a vocational symphony - Vatican News  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
A Diocesan Mass to celebrate the 150th anniversary of St Eugene’s Cathedral will 
be celebrated today (Sunday) at 3 pm in St Eugene’s Cathedral. All welcome. 
 

Trócaire boxes can be returned to the chapels in the                        coming 
week.  Thank you for your support. 

 
Vocations As we celebrate Good Shepherd Sunday and the 60th anniversary of the 
first World Day of Prayer for Vocations, a National Year for Vocations to the diocesan                     
priesthood is being launched this weekend, with the theme: “Take the Risk for 
Christ.”  Is it too ambitious to hope that our prayers will encourage at least one man 
from each parish in the diocese of Derry, and from every parish in the country, to 
hear and answer the Lord as He invites workers into His vineyard?  
 
 

Parish of the Three Patrons  
Fourth Sunday of Easter - Year A - 30th April 2023 

 Parish Clergy  
Fr Michael McCaughey, PP – 028 71262360 – stpatricks@threepatrons.org     

Fr Sean O’Donnell, CC – 028 71351261 – stbrigids@threepatrons.org  
                 Franciscan Friars of the Renewal - 028 71419980 - facebook: derryfranciscans                    

www.threepatrons.org threepatronsfacebook  

Saints of the Coming Week Monday: St Joseph the Worker;  Tuesday: St Athanasius, bishop 
and doctor of the Church; Wednesday: St Philip and St James, apostles; Thursday: St Conleth, 
bishop; Friday: Blessed Edmund Rice, religious 
Thank You for your generosity to the offertory collection last weekend.   
Pilgrimages to Lourdes JWT are organising 3 pilgrimages to Lourdes departing from City of 
Derry Airport.  Raphoe Diocesan Pilgrimage 23rd May 2023. Contact Fr Stephen 
at: frstephengorman@gmail.com;  Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage 3rd July 2023. Contact the 
Derry Pilgrimage Office on 71260293 or derrypilgrim@outlook.com;  Lourdes Pilgrimage 
from Derry 7th July 23. Contact Margaret: 07732468511 or mwade12@outlook.com 

Give Blood, Save Lives on 15th May from 12.30 pm - 4 pm & 5 pm - 7.30 pm in 
Kilfennan Presbyterian Church, BT47 6FP. Please call 08085 534 653.  

Foyle Foodbank, Springtown Industrial Estate, is open from 11 am - 3 pm Monday -              
Friday to help those in food crisis. Contact 028 71263699 or foylefoodbank@gmail.com               
Donations can be dropped off at the Foodbank from 9 am - 4 pm Monday - Friday.  
Totus Tuus Women of Faith Conference will be LIVE on Radio Maria Ireland on Sat May 6th 
from 2 pm. You can follow the conference by visiting www.radiomaria.ie or download the 
Radio Maria IRELAND app or listen live via Facebook or call 003531 4373277 and listen live 5. 
Listen through your TV on SAORVIEW Channel 210.   

___________________ ______________ _____________ _____________ _____________ ______________ _____________ _____________ ______________ _____________ _____________ _____________ ______________ _____________ _____________ __________  

 

Meditating with Mary in May, is a 3 week prayer programme providing an opportunity to 
meditate on 3 joyful moments in the life of Mary; the Annunciation and the Visitation which 
culminate in Mary's song of praise to God, the Magnificat.  The resources provide an                      
opportunity to understand more deeply Mary as the model of discipleship for the Church. 
Visit https://www.derrydiocese.org/news/meditating-with-mary-in-the-month-of-may  

 

Vocations are born in prayer and through prayer.  
Only through prayer can they persevere and bear fruit.  (Pope Francis) 

 
 

https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2023-04/pope-francis-the-church-is-a-vocational-symphony.html
mailto:frstephengorman@gmail.com
mailto:derrypilgrim@outlook.com
mailto:mwade12@outlook.com
http://www.radiomaria.ie/


St Peregrine Day Retreat takes place on Wed 3rd May from 10 am - 3 pm in the            
Carmelite Retreat Centre, Termonbacca.  Cost, including light lunch £15. A first class 
relic will be available for veneration on the day.  Please bring along a bottle of olive 
oil to have it blessed in honour of St Peregrine.  All welcome. Tel 71262512. 
Carmelite Pilgrimage to Lourdes takes place 29th August 2023 - 6 nights - €899 per 
person.  For information or to book, please tel 71262512. 
A Holy Souls Retreat takes place on Sat 13th May from 10 am - 4.30 pm & Sun 14th 
May from 10 am - 1 pm in the Carmelite Retreat Centre, Termonbacca. Fr Paul 
Denizot and Fr Axel de Perthuis from the Fraternity of Our Lady of Montligeon, 
France will lead a time of prayer and retreat for the Holy Souls in Purgatory.  This is a 
free (donation only) event.  You are asked to bring a packed lunch. Tel: 71262512. 

Accord Derry Marriage Preparation Courses take place on June 12th/13th &  
July 3rd/4th. These virtual courses can be booked at www.accordni.com. 
Franciscan Friary, Rossnowlagh Healing Service on Su 7th May. Rosary at 

2.45 pm followed by Mass / Healing Service at 3 pm. Confessions 2 pm - 5 pm. 
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for May You are invited to answer the Holy Father’s 
request and to join with many people worldwide in praying for this intention:         
For church movements and groups. We pray that Church movements and groups 
may rediscover their mission of evangelisation each day, placing their own charisms 
at the service of needs in the world.  
St Joseph’s Young Priests’ Society will hold their monthly meeting on Friday 5th May 
after 10 am Mass in the Emmaus Room, Pennyburn chapel. New members welcome.    
Holy Family Padre Pio Prayer Group will meet on Tuesday 2nd May at Holy Family 
Chapel, Ballymagroarty, starting with Rosary at 6.45 pm, Mass at 7.15 pm, and              
Novena to St Pio afterwards. There will be a first-class relic available for veneration.   
Lough Derg We look forward to welcoming  pilgrims to our One Day Retreats in May.  
Mon 1st, Sun 7th Tues 9th, Sun 14th,  Sat 20th,  Sat 27th, Mon 29th (Day Retreats in 
Aug/Sept also).  Book at www.bit.ly/loughdergbooking2023  
The Next Rosary on the Coast at Lisfannon Beach will be on Sunday 7th May at               
3 pm. All welcome to come and pray for peace, Ireland and our unborn children. 
The Parish’s Care for Creation Group would like to congratulate all involved in the 
recently opened Garden and Wildlife Area in the grounds of St Paul’s PS: pupils, 
staff, Board of Governors and the entire school community. Among many beautiful 
features, the project consists of bird and bat boxes in trees, raised beds for planting 
vegetables and flowers (which will provide nectar for bees), and picnic benches and 
a seating area to encourage pupils to venture outdoors more often.  This is caring for 
creation in action, encouraging the children to enjoy, appreciate and care for the 
precious gift of creation that God has given us.  Well done and thanks to all.  
 

___________________ ______________ _____________ _____________ _____________ ______________ _____________ _____________ ______________ _____________ _____________ _____________ ______________ _____________ _____________ _____________ ______________ _____________ __________  

 
 

 
 

 

God our Loving Father, you called me by name through the             
sacrament of Baptism to holiness.  Through the gift of the Holy 
Spirit, you made me the temple of the Holy Spirit.  Lord, are you 
calling me to be a priest, religious, consecrated, married or         
ǎƛƴƎƭŜΚ  DǊŀƴǘ ƳŜ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŀŎŜ ǘƻ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎŀƭƭƛƴƎ ΨDƻ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ 
ǘƘŜ ǿƘƻƭŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻŎƭŀƛƳ ǘƘŜ DƻƻŘ bŜǿǎ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ƴŀǘƛƻƴǎΩΦ  DǳƛŘŜ ƳŜ ƛƴ ŜǾŜǊȅ 
step I take in life and lead me in every decision I make in responding to your call.  
Make me and mould me into the living image of Christ, your Son, who was ever close 
to those in need.  I make this prayer through Christ, our Lord, Amen. 
 
 
 
Meditating with Mary in May, is a 3 week prayer programme providing an            
opportunity to meditate on 3 joyful moments in the life of Mary; the Annunciation 
and the Visitation which culminate in Mary's song of praise to God, 
the Magnificat.  The resources provide an opportunity to understand more deeply 
Mary as the model of discipleship for the Church. Visit https://
www.derrydiocese.org/news/meditating-with-mary-in-the-month-of-may 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Requiescant in Pace Martin Foy, Belmont Crescent; Jack Bonner, formerly Carnhill &             
Thorndale / Baronscourt; Tony Johnston, Canada; Alana McLaughlin, Bloomfield Park;  
Paula Gillespie, Glencaw Pk /  Elmgrove; Evelyn Burcham, Stoke Gifford, Bristol;  
Michelle McClintock, St John’s Pk / Kent;  Noel McCaul, Mansefield Grove;                   
Bobby Kelly, 374 Carnhill; Sally Mullan, 241 Carnhill 
Anniversaries  Kathleen McGonagle, Angela Campbell, Jackie Gallagher, Sammy Ferry,             
Pat Nicholl, Jonathan Deeney, Michael Lyttle, Don Gillespie, Alma Loughery, Yvonne Heap, 
John McKinney, James R Doherty. May they rest in peace. 
Readings for Sunday 7th May 2023 - 1st Reading: Acts 6:1-7; Psalm: 32(33):1-2,4-5,18-19 ;  
2nd Reading: 1 Peter 2:4-9; Gospel: John 14:1-12  
Monthly Mass in Honour of St Pio will be celebrated on Monday 1st May at 7.00 pm in               
St Patrick’s Church, Pennyburn.  We ask God’s blessing on all through the intercession of              
St Pio.  Everyone welcome. 
A Holy Hour for the Unborn & Expectant Mothers will take place on Thursday at 7 pm in 
Our Lady’s Chapel, St Joseph’s Church, Galliagh. All welcome. 
Be Still - Men’s Prayer and Friendship Group meets every Thursday from 8 pm -                 
9.15 pm in Our Lady’s Chapel, St Joseph’s Church, Galliagh.  All welcome.   
A Healing Service with the Franciscan Friars of the Renewal takes place on Friday 5th May 
at 7.00 pm in St Joseph’s Church, Galliagh. All welcome. 
Adoration and Rosary in St Brigid’s Church, Carnhill on Saturday 6th May after 11 am 
Mass, ending with Divine Mercy and Benediction at 3 pm. All welcome.  
The Next Irish Mass will be celebrated on Sunday 7th May at 12.30 pm in St Joseph’s 
Church, Galliagh.  Everyone welcome. 
Pilgrimage to Fatima, led by Fr Sean will take place from 5th - 11th October 2023.   7 nights  
£799 pps, staying at Hotel Cinquentenario. To be paid in full by May.  Optional insurance & 
single supplement.  Contact Patricia  07743936548 or Anne  07784953408. 
A Diocesan Mass to celebrate the 150th anniversary of St Eugene’s Cathedral will be        
celebrated today (Sunday) at 3 pm in St Eugene’s Cathedral. All welcome. 
On Wed 3rd May there will be a blessing of a new statue of Blessed Carlo Acutis.  The 
blessing will take place during the 10.00 am Mass in St Eugene’s Cathedral.  All welcome. 
On Thursday 4th May, St Eugene’s Cathedral, the Mother Church of the Diocese, celebrates 
its 150th Anniversary.  To mark this very special occasion, Church bells throughout the               
diocese will ring at 2 pm on that day. 
On Thursday 4th May at 7.30 pm Bishop Mc Keown will celebrate Mass to mark the day 
the Cathedral was opened in 1873.  All are welcome. 
The Little Way Novena in honour of St Thérèse of Lisieux will be take place at St Eugene’s 
Cathedral from Saturday 6th May until Sunday 14th May. The Novena begins with a Mass 
with the Anointing of the sick at 7.30 pm on Saturday 6th May. This will be an opportunity 
to pray for a special intention and to ask St Thérèse to intercede for us.  It is a time when 
many people find great joy and healing.  All welcome. 
Vocations As we celebrate Good Shepherd Sunday and the 
60th anniversary of the first World Day of Prayer for                    
Vocations, a National Year for Vocations to the diocesan                     
priesthood is being launched this weekend, with the theme: 
“Take the Risk for Christ.”  Is it too ambitious to hope that our prayers will encourage at 
least one man from each parish in the diocese of Derry, and from every parish in the              
country, to hear and answer the Lord as He invites workers into His vineyard?  
 
 
 

Trócaire boxes can be returned to the chapels in the                        coming week.  
Thank you for your support. 

 
 
 
 
 
Cemetery Sunday The annual Service of Intercession for the Dead will take place on                
Sunday 25th June at 3.00 pm in the City Cemetery. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.accordni.com
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bit.ly%2Floughdergbooking2023&h=AT03i1bW1aPQ9u9uMIjuAYl6538nZg9xHnfBAF9k3SQ7ksv84g0T0Sq0a3I2etHUmZs_67ntWnQ7NR9D_mkrS5vivf-273T0JYBYQKAVdmZI8XhBmobdBU5zXDeoMmTLV2GDvwDdWgrsFKOOhqIqozqeRvgmQ1lZLr_N&__tn__=-UK-R&c

